' 0CT 23 1989

Docket No. 030-06212 License No. 37-09743-01

McNeil Pharmaceutical
ATTN: Ms. Donna Nooley
Manager of Industrial
Hygiene and Safety
Welsh and McKean Roads
Spring House, Pennsylvania 19477-0776

Gentlemen:

Subject: Routine Inspection No. 030-06212/89-001

This refers to your letter dated September 28, 1989, in responst¢

dated September 8, 1989,

Thank you for informing us of the corrective and preventive ac: ;'

in your letter. These actions will be examined during a future
your licensed program.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

Sincerely,

Original Signed By:
John D. Kinneman

John D. Kinneman, Chief

Soour letter
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